
Please park in the back lot, check in at the office and 
meet outside of Door #2 (by the flag pole) by 8:00. 

Parents will read aloud from their book while greeting 
students as they get off the buses. You may also meet 
students from Kiss & Ride at the back of the school. 

Thank you for kicking off PSI’s Leer-a-tón and 
encouraging a love of reading!

Book Character  
Parent Rally - Oct. 14

Dig into your child’s dress up box and bring out 
those art supplies - it’s Book Character Parade time!

Get creative! Sometimes it’s easier to start with an 
accessory you already have, then find a book to match. 
Remember non fiction topics for easy ideas. Costumes 
must be kid friendly. Even if you don’t have a 
costume, a book is all you need to show your 
support! Some costumes provided - arrive early!

Surprise your kids! Leave as soon as the bus comes, 
or if you’re crunched for time, coordinate with family 
members or neighbors so that your children get on the 
bus safely and you can still surprise them at school.

Showcase your love of reading! Reading is one of the 
best habits children can have to help further their 
education. Show your support while making them smile!

Don’t forget to bring a book!


